
CHRISTIAN EDUCATION HOUR  
 

Class:                      Teachers: 
Nursery (ages 3-5) .............................................. Shanna Johnson, Donna Mosemann,  
                                                                                    Keith Gibbons 
Primary  ............................................................. Stori Sullivan, Crystal Shellenberger 
Middler)  ............................................................ Jon Shellenberger &  JoAnn Borntrager,  
                                                                                     Veronika Sukup, & Mary Beth Gibbons 
Junior High ......................................................... Evie Shellenberger & Phil Mininger 
Senior High ......................................................... Darren Bender Beauregard & Mary  
                                                                                    Mininger 

         Adult Class: “Journey Forward” 
 

Prayers 

This past week Wade Giles was admitted to Bloomington Hospital with fluid accumulating in his lungs 
and difficulty breathing.  He was able to return home on Tuesday.  Continue to keep Wade and his 
family in your daily prayers as he deals with severe significant medical problems.   

Our current college students, Lydia Kinloch, Livi Sullivan and Dietrich Sears, are nearing the end of 
their first semester of college life.  As a congregation we offer them financial support of $250.00 per 
semester as a way of showing our on-going support.  Continue to hold them in your thoughts and 
prayers as they finish their first semester.   

On the bulletin board is a letter from Hannah Thill who is currently doing voluntary service in Alamosa, 
Colorado.  Continue to keep Hannah in your prayers as she discusses significant conservation and 
watershed issues with children.  You can check out pictures on the Alamosa Mennonite Voluntary 
Service facebook page along with other information about her work.   

 

 

 

 

 

PAOLI MENNONITE FELLOWSHIP 

November 11, 2018 

We welcome all persons 
to worship, study and fellowship with us as we continually 

seek to be faithful disciples of Jesus. 

 
Unleashing God’s Generosity  

 
 Gathering to Worship 
  Gathering Song:  Great is the Lord – H 87 
    For the beauty of the earth – H 89 
  Welcome and Introductions   

 Call to worship  

Singing Our Faith 
 God loves all His many people – H 397 
 Breathe on me breath of God – H 356 
 Gentle Shepherd come and lead us – H 352 
  

 Opportunities for generosity - Special giving for November goes to Christian Peacemaker  
     Teams. 
     All $5, $1 and change in the offering, goes above our  
     budgeted giving to the important work of our member  
     conferences! 

Hearing God’s Word 
 Children’s Time: Aaron Johnson 

  Scripture: Genesis 1 & 2 
 Meditation: Steve Bustos 
 
Commissioning of Tom Kauffman as Transitional Pastor 
  
Sharing joys & concerns/Prayers of the People 

Announcements  

Sending 

Before leaving please put all songbooks under your seat and be sure the tables are 
Cleaned.  Thank you! 



PASTOR-ELDER TEAM 
Darren Bender-Beauregard, Pastor of Youth Formation 723-5259 
Doris Weaver      723-2841 
Deb Giles      865-5480 
Stori Sullivan       865-0445 
Phil Mininger      278-4741 
Crystal Shellenberger      723-2035 
 

MINISTERS - All the congregation 

SHORT TERM COORDINATORS: Evie & Wally Shellenberger  H: 723-3925, Cell: 812-653-9703 

CHURCH OFFICE     
Short term coordinator: Evie Shellenberger; Office hours – Tues.& Thur. 8am-12pm 
Pastor of Youth Formation: Darren Bender-Beauregard; Office hours – Wed. 2-5 pm 
Secretary: Deb Giles; Office Hours – Wed. and Fri.  9:00 am – 12:00 noon 
Phone: (812) 723-2414; email:  mennos.paoli@gmail.com 
Address:  2589 N. CR 100 W., Paoli, IN   47454 

   
 

OUR COVENANT 
 

In covenanting together, we affirm that Jesus Christ is Lord.  We gratefully acknowledge him as 
our Lord and accept his teaching as the way to live.  We recognize the importance of: 

 Regular Bible study, worship with others, and prayer as a vital part of our Christian life. 

 Taking each other seriously, contributing our gifts and caring for one another in love to 
strengthen the Christian body. 

 Living and sharing the Good News as Christ has taught us and as the Holy Spirit enables. 

 

TODAY 

Steve Bustos from Everence will lead the 
Meditation on generosity.  During the Education 
hour he will lead the discussion on Everence 
tools available for generous living. 

THIS WEEK 

Tuesday, November 12, 6:30 – 7:30. Our Junior 
High young men will begin a series of classes on 
sexuality.  We will meet at PMF this week and 
again on November 26.   

Wednesday, November 14, 6-8 p.m. ELF Night 
Last Sunday we welcomed Tom and Amy to be a 
part of our congregational life.  Our ELF night 
focus will be on learning to know more about 
who they are.  Following a meal together, 
beginning at 6 p.m., we will gather to engage in 
conversation with Tom to begin our transitional 
time with more understanding about who Tom 
is and who we are.  Children and youth are 
encouraged to be a part of this important 
conversation!  Child care for preschool children 
will be available 

UP COMING 

The annual community Thanksgiving worship 
service will be held this year on Sunday Nov. 18, 
6:00 pm at Friends church.   

Annual Community Thanksgiving Dinner will be 
held at the Orange County Community Building, 
Nov. 22, 11:00 am – 1:00 pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tom’s new email address is:  
tomk.transitionalpastor.pmf@gmail.com, and 
his cell phone number is: 419 343 4364.   

The November issue of The Mennonite, has 
been placed in the magazine rack.  The focus is, 
Health care, a biblical and cultural concern.   

A sign-up list is on the bulletin board for 
volunteers who are able to help with our 
community Thanksgiving dinner.  This 
Thanksgiving meal has brought together many 
people to provide food and fellowship to 
community residents.  If you are unable to help, 
cash donations for the meal are appreciated.   

Sharing fund grants through Everence are 
currently available.  These grants need to 
involve a local need and and a PMF 
match.  If you have ideas about 
organizations or individuals that might 
benefit from from a sharing fund grant, 
please  let a PET member know within the 
next 2 weeks and we will consider your 
suggestion.  

TODAY  Nov 11, 2018 (worship at 9:30 am)  NEXT SUNDAY Nov. 18,  2018 (worship at 9:30 
am)  

Unleashing God’s Generosity  Transition 

Worship Leader: Aaron Johnson  Worship Leader: Lonnie Sears 

Music Leader: Keith Gibbons  Music Leader: Mary Mininger 

Meditation: Steve Bustos  Meditation: Tom Kauffman 

Greeters: Larry & Trish Moore  Greeters: Donna & Luke Mosemann 

Nursery:  Sandi Sears/Mica Beauregard  Nursery: Keith Gibbons/Darlene Larrison 

A.V.: Espri Bender-Beauregard  A.V.: Aaron Johnson 


